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Thank you Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of Brazil. 
We commend the commitment of Brazil to the promotion and protection of human rights. We note the social protection measures taken by the Government to improve the standard of living of its people especially the most vulnerable in the society.

We applaud the introduction of the Rural Production Inclusion Aid that aim to assist rural families living in extreme poverty; as well as the steps taken to provide support to victims of violence.

Moreover, we congratulate Brazil for the measures taken to mitigate the effects of COVID-19 pandemic on the employment sector. 

We recommend the Government to increase measures to tackle challenges pertaining to work including discrimination. 
The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Brazil a successful Review session.

I thank you.
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